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Awarded gold in the Sheffield school games 2022/23 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We are excited to launch our new Enrichment programme in school from Monday 18th September 

and the Enrichment timetable for this half term is attached. It is also available on the school website.  

Enrichment sessions run either from 8-8.30am and after school from 3.15-4pm. There are also some 

activities running in year group lunch times.  

From 18th September students will be able to attend the clubs and activities of their choice at which 

point leading staff will create attendance registers. After the first session of each activity, invites will 

automatically be generated and you will receive notifications of your child’s activity invites (which 

need to be confirmed) and attendance.  

The enrichment programme runs on a 2-week timetable in order to maximise the number of clubs 

and activities they can take part in. There is no limit to the number of activities pupils can sign up to 

over the fortnight; in fact, the greater the number of activities they can take part in, the better.  

The Enrichment programme will be refreshed every half term, again, in order to maximise the variety 

of opportunities available to students, but updates or additional activities may be included over the 

course of the coming weeks. The website version of the timetable will be updated weekly.  

If you have any questions about Enrichment please do not hesitate to contact school.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Grapes and Mr Montgomery 
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